
TREE PLANTING - WARREN 
 
Many, many thanks to all of you who have volunteered to help with the tree planting 
at The Warren. 
  
The Warren can be accessed from the southern end of Philip Nurse Road and the 
western end of Reynolds Way. If you are coming by car please be aware that this a 
residential area so please respect the residents. 
  
We will be starting at 10am on both Saturday 12th and Monday 14th with a short 
briefing. Please wear stout shoes or boots, warm clothing and if rain is forecast bring 
some waterproof clothing. Most importantly you will also need to bring a gardeners 
spade, as we will be unable to provide equipment. 
  
We are still awaiting the delivery of the trees so please, please do keep an eye on 
this Facebook page for the final confirmation on Friday afternoon.   
  
Coral 
Coral Shepherd, Chairman Dersingham Parish Council 
 


